
Dear Brothers And Sisters In Christ,  
I am so is excited about our new Prayer 
Call ministry.  It gives me great pleasure 
to announce that, once again we will host 
a prayer telephone conference call.  If you 
would like for us to pray for your church, 
you, a family member or friend, please 
let us know by having the names written 
down and ready to call them out when 
prompted.  The Woman’s Auxiliary deeply 
desires to be the Christians God can utilize 
to reach the nation and to minister to His 
people that are placed in our care.  Let us pray for you!

The purpose of the Conference Prayer call is to pray for any needs or 
concerns you may have for your family and community. Prayer is an 
essential ingredient to the vision of Healing Communities. Healing 
Communities is a faith-based initiative, and without faith and trust in 
the grace of God we will not achieve powerful healing results. Prayer is 
powerful and it is the key to changing circumstances. When we make our 
request known to God, according to His Word, He releases His wisdom, 
His love and His ability. Therefore, nothing will be impossible to a loving 
Healing Community that puts their faith and trust in God.

The Bible says, “Don’t fret or worry. Instead of worrying, pray. Let 
petitions and praises shape your worries into prayers, letting God know 
your concerns. Before you know it, a sense of God’s wholeness, everything 
coming together for good, will come and settle you down. It’s wonderful 
what happens when Christ displaces worry at the center of your life.” 
(Phil 4:6 MSG)

We will be delighted to have you join us on Saturday, May 23, 2020 
at 10:00 am on our prayer line as we pray for the East Cedar Grove 
Association, Churches, Schools, Communities and Families together. 
Expect to receive a Sermon or Sermonettes via email from Rev. Joyce 
Clayton on Friday, May 22nd in lieu of our Prayer Breakfast. Thank you 
Rev. Clayton for being an amazing servant for Christ and sharing more 
of how to apply His word practically in our lives.

 I would like to reiterate; the annual Prayer Breakfast and the Woman’s 
Auxiliary Banquet was cancelled for this year due to the Coronavirus 
pandemic.   Please be advised and keep in mind, next year Granville 
County will host the 2021 Woman’s Auxiliary Banquet due to cancellation 
of this year’s banquet.  I humbly ask that you continue to pray for the 
Woman’s Auxiliary so we will continue be about our Father’s business.  If 
you have questions or concerns, I am just a telephone call, email or text 
away.   I look forward to hearing from you. 

May God Continue to Bless You,

Rev. Annie R. Gibson, President 
Woman’s Auxiliary

Order Of Prayer Line

Scripture.............................................. Sister Queen Earle
	 1ST Vice President

Opening Prayer..................................Rev. James Isaac, III 
	 Moderator

Instructions..........................................Rev. Annie Gibson

Praying Time...........................................Open to anyone

Closing Prayer................................Minister Sheryl Alston

Ending Remarks...................................Rev. Annie Gibson
	 President Woman’s Auxiliary	
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A Message from the President

ECGMBA 
Prayer Line  

Dial-in number 

(701) 802-5392 
Access code 839214#   

SAVE
this NUMBER!




